This Week at Prince Street Church

Sunday, May 8

Worship Celebrations .............ccccveieeeeiiiiciiieeee e 8:30 and 11:00 am
SUNAAY SCROOI ... ..uiiiiiiie e 9:45 am
*Flowers are presented in memory of Wayne Hawkins and Bill Knox, wonderful
friends and brothers in Christ.

Tuesday

Local Board of Administration .............cccceeviiiiiiii e 7:00 pm
Wednesday

Harmony YOuth GroUD ......cooieiiiiiiii e 6:00 pm
Prayer Gathering .......c..ooiiiiiiiii e 6:30 pm
Thursday

Worship Rehearsal...........oooooeiiiiii i, 6:30 pm
Saturday

Mother's Day BrunCh..........cccooooii 10:00 am

*You may present flowers by signing up on the bulletin board in the main hall.

Commission Chair Contact Information

FINaNCe ..o finance@princestreetchurch.com
MiSSIONS ... missions@princestreetchurch.com
PRC .o prc@princestreetchurch.com
Property ... property@princestreetchurch.com
WOrShip...oeeeeeieeeieeee e ryan.thomas@princestreetchurch.com
Discipleship........ccveeviiiiiieiiiiiee, discipleship@princestreetchurch.com
Congregational Care...........ccccceevviiereennnne cong.care@princestreetchurch.com
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PRINCE STREET CHURCH

Last week at Prince Street Church

Morning Worship: 124
Tithes & Offerings: $9,899.52
Offering Needed Per Week: $7,605.00

Sunday, May 8, 2022

ENEMIES

Church Office

17 N. Penn St.
Shippensburg, PA 17257
717-532-8404

Office Hours
Monday-Thursday: 9a-3p
Fri: Closed

On the Web
www.princestreetchurch.com
0 @ ovwme PSCUBIC

of the SOUL —

Contact Information

Senior Pastor - John Shadle
pastorjohn@princestreetchurch.com

Pastor of Student Ministries & Visitation - Seth Johns
pastorseth@princestreetchurch.com

Media Arts Coordinator - Ryan Thomas
ryan.thomas@princestreetchurch.com

Children’s Ministry Coordinator - Cherie Finkey
cherie.finkey@princestreetchurch.com

Ministry Assistant - Brittony Black
office@princestreetchurch.com




Insider,

Sermon Information
Today, May 8, Pastor John will be
continuing the series, “Enemies of
the Soul.” Today’s sermon is entitled,
“‘Not Today Satan,” and scripture is
John 8:31-47.

Prayer Requests & Praises

Prayer requests and praises may be
shared weekly via Connection Card
or by contacting the church office.
Please note: prayer requests and
praises not shared are removed from
the bulletin each week. Thank you
for praying for our church family.

Communion
Today, May 8, we will be observing
the Ordinance of Holy Communion
during  both  morning  worship
services.

Baptism
Sunday, June 5, will be Baptism

Sunday. If you are interested in
being baptized or would like to know
more about baptism, you can attend
Pastor John’s baptism class at one
of the following times: May 15 at
9:40am or 12:10pm, or May 22 at

9:40am or 12:10pm. If you have
any questions, please feel free
to contact Pastor John at

pastorjohn@princestreetchurch.com
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Bible Study Class

The book of Mark. Who wrote it?
What are the major questions that
we should ask as we read it? Mark’s
gospel has an urgency to it that's
hard to ignore. It's as if he is
breathless, trying to get the
information out as quickly as he can.
So, lace up your running shoes,
open your heart and mind, and let’s
spend 40 days in the book of Mark (6
weeks). Class Expectations: There
are daily readings of the book of
Mark with a few questions. Your
participation in that will contribute to
the class participation in our
discussions. Class size will be 8-10
people. We will meet during the
Sunday School hour. Come
prepared with a Bible, a copy of the
book (we will supply), and your
favorite writing tool to take notes
during the video. Sign up at the
Connection Center. Kathy Pross
will be leading the class starting June
5. Questions? Email at
kpbookaddict@gmail.com

SIX-SESSION STUDY GUIDE

MARK

IN THE COMPANY OF CHRIST

Tithes and Offerings

Tithes and offerings may be given in
the following ways: secure box in the
back of the sanctuary, online, or
through the mail. Checks can be
mailed to:

Prince Street Church

17 N. Penn Street

Shippensburg, PA 17257

Awaken Us ‘22

Awaken Us Ministries, a non-profit
ministry here in Shippensburg, is
hosting the event, “Awaken Us ‘22"
on May 14th and 15th at the
Shippensburg Township Park. This
event will be filled with live worship
music, speakers, food trucks and
more. More information is available
at the Connection Center, or online
at www.AwakenUs.net.

Happy Birthday!
If you have a May birthday, we want
to celebrate with you as a church
family. Stop by the Connection
Center to choose a special giftl Even
if you are just visiting with us, we
want to celebrate your birthday, too!

Men’s Breakfast

The Men’s Breakfast will be held in
the Fellowship Hall on Sat., May 28,
8-9:30am. The breakfast is free and
all men are welcome. Also bring a
friend! Please see Dod Kiama or Dan
Watkins with any questions. RSVP
by circling “M” on your Connection
Card or calling the church office.

“As iron sharpens iron, so one man
sharpens another.” Proverbs 27:17

Prayer Corner

Prayer Focus:
Renewed passion within us for

prayer.

Church of the Week:
Middle Spring Presbyterian Church

Prince Street’'s Ministry Focus:
Congregational Care Commission

Health Needs

Bev K. Jack H.
Shirley B. Steve B.
Paul W. People with Covid
Pam C. Unspoken
Pat J. Bob D.
Teresa D. Sophia
Bob H. Flo H.
Mary Beth M. Dave A.
Janae W. Cathy C.
Linda H.

Other Needs:

Our Home Care Family
Forrester Family
Watkins Family
Unspoken

Jones Family
Teachers

Jason

Job opportunity

Fawks Family

Answered Prayers:

Brothers with new jobs

Healthy granddaughter

Church Family

Travel safety

Thankful for Medical Professionals




VBS!

This year's VBS is going to be
MONUMENTAL! Save the date:
June 13-17! We will celebrate God’s
greatness in the southwest painted
desert. Want to help create
decorations? Join us on May 11,
6:30-8pm in the VBS Workshop
room located in the Children’s Wing.
All skill levels welcome! For more
information, contact Melody Schubert
at 717-729-0870.

\lacatioN Bi bLe SCHOO@
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Donations for
Pregnancy Ministries
TODAY, Sunday, May 8, is the last
day the Worship Commission will be
collecting items for Pregnancy
Ministries. You may place all
donations on the table in the back of
the sanctuary. Thank you all for your

generous donations this year!

PMI s

pregnancy ministries, inc.

* HARMONY

Youth Sunday

On Sunday, May 29, the students
of Harmony Youth Group will be
leading one combined service at
10am. We encourage everyone to
join and hear how God has been
working in the lives of the students.
There will also be a portion of the
service devoted to recognizing the
high school graduates from our
church. This is such a great time to
celebrate with the students about all
the accomplishments they have
made, and encourage them moving
forward.

Youth Mission Trip

June 26th-30th Harmony Youth
Group will be joining two other youth
groups to do service projects in
Reading, PA. The initial sign ups are
open and due May 15. If you are a
student in 6th-12th grade and are
interested in signing up, talk to
Pastor Seth, or grab a flyer from the
connection table at the back of the

sanctuary.
Y@UTHJ MISSION TRIP

L JUNE 26TH-30TH

Graduating?

If you or a member of your family
have graduated since last spring,
please let us know so we can
publish this exciting news in the
Insider. If the graduation is from
college, please include the name of
the school and the degree received.
Please submit this information to the
office by May 15, to allow us to
recognize all graduates on Sunday,
May 29.



